
                                                      December 8, 2016  
 
                                           General Meeting, Residents’ Club 
 
   The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Richard Stoll.  The Secretary 
read the minutes of the November meeting.  It was passed with one correction.  The 
Treasurer’s report, Bingo report, and Travelers’ report were all read and accepted.  There 
were two correspondences.  An update from Karen Schrum from Millennium was read.  
The baffling project is almost finished.  The Park maintenance position will be filled 
soon.  The spa resurfacing is being worked on.   
 
Old Business:  21 homes have registered for the house decorating contest.  Prizes will be 
given out at the Christmas party on December 10.  The Christmas dinner is being catered.  
All tickets are gone. There is a waiting list.  New Years Eve party is from 8:00 p.m. to 
12:30 a.m.  Tickets are available.  There will be appetizers, and entertainment from 
Barbara Garcia.  A wish list for presentation to the owners is being compiled.  
Suggestions may be put in the hallway mailbox. 
 
New Business:  The Chinese New Year celebration is changed to January 21, 2017.  
Dinner is mostly catered.  Rewards cards for perfect attendance are available for 2017.    
Richard will take photos of the winners  A motion to give up to $500 dollars from the 
snack bar fund to the children of the Centro de Servicios was passed. 
 
Committees:  Kathy reported on two Tropics Travelers trips; one to Thunder Valley and 
the overnight to Reno in March.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:28 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol O’Quin, Secretary. 


